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June 13,2012 

Edward Randolph 
Director, Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

Re: PG&E's Negotiated Gas Contracts 

Dear Mr. Randolph: 

The May 2012 report of negotiated contracts for customers of Pacific Gas and Electric 
Company's California Gas Transmission system is enclosed in accordance with 
Decision 97-08-055 (Appendix B, Page 29, Item 15.£). 

This report replaces the monthly report of discounted contractual rates for shippers on 
PG&E's Pipeline Expansion Project Line 401 (referred to in Decision 94-02-042, 
Page 43, Item 4). 

Please call Patti Lewis at (415) 973-5992 you have any questions about the 
information provided in this report. 

Sincerely, 

Laura Doll 
Director, Regulatory Relations 
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